Ur. Craig D. Sawyer, Manager
Advanced Reactor Programs

GE Nuclear Energy

175 Curtner Avenue, MC-754
San Jose, CA 95125

SUBJECT RETURN OF MATERIAL

Dear Dr. Sawyer

It has come to the staff’'s attention that you inadvertently received a

document concerning the AP600 The document 1s a meeting summary dated

september 30, 1997, titled "Summary of AP600 Meeting to Review the Structural

Design of Nuclear Island Structures®. This document was prematurely released

to the public In an effort to correct the problem, the staff is requesting

all individuals that received a copy of the material to return the material to

the staff Please find attached an addressed. stamped, envelope in which t¢

return the materia) Your assistance in returning the material to the staff

would be appreciated If you have any question: regarding this matter please

feel free to contact me at (301) 415-1132

Sincerely,

Joreph M. Sebrosky, Project Manager
standardization Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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